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Released:  September 6, 2023

ERRATUM

[bookmark: OLE_LINK1][bookmark: OLE_LINK2]THE FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION ANNOUNCES THE PARTIAL DEACTIVATION OF THE DISASTER INFORMATION REPORTING SYSTEM FOR HURRICANE IDALIA

DIRS deactivated in South Carolina and parts of Florida

On August 31, 2023, the Public Safety Homeland Security Bureau released a Public Notice, DA 23-XXX, located at https://docs.fcc.gov/public/attachments/DOC-396584A1.docx.  This Erratum corrects the caption of the Public Notice to replace “DA 23-XXX” with “DA 23-816.”  The full version of the document is now located on the FCC website at https://docs.fcc.gov/public/attachments/DA-23-816A1.docx.
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